
jjj 

 

Broadway Vets Announces Expansion and Full Relocation to Herne Business Park 

Broadway Veterinary Surgery is pleased to announce a major investment in its future, 
and in the health and wellbeing of pets across the community, with a significant 
expansion at its Herne Business Park site. The practice is growing into the 
neighbouring unit at Unit 1, The Links, creating a larger, more modern space that will 
allow for the installation of state-of-the-art equipment and improved facilities for both 
animals and their owners. 

As part of this development, the practice at 1 The Broadway will close at the end of 
October, with all services moving permanently to the enhanced Herne Business Park 
premises. This strategic consolidation enables the Broadway Vets team to offer even 
better care from a single, fully equipped location. 

The transition is being handled with care and foresight. No jobs will be lost as part of 
the change, in fact, Broadway Vets is growing its team, with a new veterinary surgeon 
joining in September to support the increasing demand for services. With more room 
and resources, the practice can also further develop its exotics care offering, which 
has become a key part of its identity as an independent veterinary provider. 

For clients, the new site offers a number of added benefits. There is additional parking 
available on-site, and the location remains accessible to all thanks to the nearby 600 
bus route and several pet-friendly taxi services. Broadway’s home visit services will 
still be available for those who need them. 

The team recognises that this change represents the end of a forty-year era at The 
Broadway branch, but also believes it marks the beginning of the next chapter for the 
independent veterinary team.  

Our commitment to this community has never been stronger," said Dr. Sarah Green, 
Clinical Director & Founder.  
"This wasn’t a decision we took lightly, but it’s absolutely the right one for the level of 
care we want to continue offering. By consolidating our services into one purpose-
built space, we’re able to invest more into advanced equipment, dedicated facilities, 
and growing our team, all while remaining proudly independent. We’re here for the 
long term, and this move allows us to serve both pets, their owners and the wider 
community better than ever." 
 
Broadway Vets would like to thank all clients for their continued support. Full 
extension works are scheduled for completion in 2026.  


